Huerfano County Land Use
401 Main Street, Suite 304
Walsenburg, Colorado 81089
719-738-1220, Ext. 117

Huerfano County Building Authority Board (HCBA)
Staff Report

Complaint:
We had a Colorado Registered Engineer call our office to notify us his wet stamp had been used against
his approval by someone who was not a Colorado Engineer. When reviewing building permits, we came
across four builds that had the fraudulent company on them with the Colorado Registered Engineer
stamp of a deceased person. When Colorado DPO was contacted, the deceased person’s license number
was registered under the company Advanced Design Build LLC, we were told by the staff member that
they only assign license numbers to individuals not companies-- the stamp was reissued to Bradley
Hudson Ermel. We were given a contact (June Nieto) in licensing, requested to file a complaint, and
requested to send an email to the Colorado Engineers Board about our situation.

Currently:
We contacted June Nieto, who then forwarded us to someone else because she only did new licensing.
The gentleman asked for us to submit the complaint form and David Weihrich and Advanced Design
Build LLC will be going before the board in June. We have not filed a complaint because there is not a
registered license to lodge a complaint against.

Staff Thoughts/Comments:
The Department is going to reach out to the Pueblo Regional Building Department to see what direction
they will be taking with this situation.



